
Approved Resolution of Housing and Human Services Advisory Board on May 13, 2021 

pertaining to the proposed changes include allowing ADUs in more zoning districts and relaxing 

the standards in zoning districts where ADUs are currently allowed. 

The following resolution was moved by Eleanor Pollack (Support: Ella Hall) and passed 

unanimously: 

Whereas ADUs present a promising opportunity for creating housing for many community 

members including young professionals and seniors, and 

Whereas HHSAB supports the proposed changes to the zoning for Accessory Dwelling Units as 

it reduces barriers for homeowners who would like to add an ADU and expands the number of 

locations on which ADUs can be built. Now, therefore, be it:  

Resolved, HHSAB requests that City Council approves the Accessory Dwelling Unit changes 

proposed by city planning staff.  

 

 


